
AH Campus Senate Motions for 4-22-10 CAS Meeting (both are responses to the TMC’s 
Method of Delivery document): 
 
Motion #1: 
"The Auburn Hills campus senate moves that the college senate recommend that all department 
chairs across the college oversee the addition of a course note to any non-traditional course (i.e., 
any course that does not meet entirely face to face), beginning with the fall 2010 schedule.  The 
course note should indicate the number and dates of face to face class meetings." 
 
Motion #2: 
“The AH campus senate moves that the college senate recommend replacing the current 
definition of CLO (Classroom/Online Courses) and accept the proposed definition of a face-to-
face course made by the TMC, which reads: Traditional in-classroom format where all of the 
meetings are face to face.  The instructor may require the use of PCs and/or Internet for 
coursework.  See course notes or the syllabus for detailed requirements.” 
 


